
August 10, 2016 

We're thrilled that James is finally here! His first official day was 
August 1; his first Sunday in the pulpit will be September 11.

James' office hours are Monday to Thursday 1 to 5 p.m.
His email address is minister@uucantonny.org.

In other news, our terrific Congregational Administrator Gwen
Cunningham has accepted the position of Interim Science Librarian at
St. Lawrence and will be leaving us at the end of the month. Her office

hours will remain the same until August 19 and then she will be
available by appointment. Look for information about the search for

her replacement on the website and in other church communications.
~~~~~

Summer Newsletter              August Month of Sundays

CHURCH NEWS

Lost & Found: The Building and Grounds Committee has assumed
responsibility for lost and found items. The location of Lost & Found continues
to be the shelf above the coat rack next the congregational administrator's
office. B&G will inventory items each month and items not claimed after one
month will be donated to the Church and Community Program. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS

This Sunday: Summer at Hogwarts continues. Children

and youth are invited to join us  to find their inner

magician. Details Here 

COMMUNITY NEWS

School Supplies: Church and Community Program is collecting the following

items - 3x5 index cards and highlighters (or anything else you feel that school
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children need in their "first day of school backpacks").  Place in the "Feed the

Need" box or take to Church and Community Program at 7 Main Street by

August 12. 

THIS SUNDAY
 Sunday, August 14

10:30 a.m. Worship Service & Children's RE 

Not By Bread Alone - Gloria McAdam, Pulpit Guest
  

Greeters: Caron & Phil Collins, Judi Cohen 

Lay Leader: Sarah Bentley-Garfinkel

Kitchen Cabinet Advisor:  Kate Whitehorne

Social Hour Hosts: Ruth Baltus & Kevin Ball, Arthur Freeheart, 
Julia Freeheart, Jim Rudd 

 
RE Ambassador:

  Maria Dickinson  
  

Collection Counters
Pat Gengo, Ruth Baltus 

THIS WEEK IN RE

RE Ambassador: Maria Dickinson

Nursery: Anna Dickinson

Hogwarts Professors: Carol Zimmerman, Maria Dickinson

THE WEEK AHEAD

Thursday, August 11 
7:00 p.m., Worship Committee meeting

Sunday, August 14
9:30 a.m., UShare meeting

10:30 a.m., Worship & Children's RE 

Monday, August 15  
Noon, Mindfulness Meditation with Charlie Bradt 

(click here for more info) 
1:30pm, Communications Committee meeting

Wednesday, August 17 
6:30 p.m., Religious Education Committee meeting 
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